
   
 

Dear Families, 

 

Our homework assignments will be sent via e-mail the first of each 

month.  The assignments that we have created come from skills and concepts 

that have been covered at school that need to be reinforced at home.  

Please initial each box as your student completes the assignment. Turn in the 
completed and signed calendar at the end of each month. 

 
In addition to these homework assignments, we encourage you to read 

with your child daily as this will help your student become a fluent reader.  
There will also be a letter/sound and word wall word sign off sheet coming 
soon.  Please practice identifying the letters/sounds and word wall words 
before the due date. 
 

Here are some suggestions on how to organize the homework assignments 

and how it works: 

Please keep the assignments/attachments at home and return only the 

monthly calendar with your initials at the end of the month. 

Please keep, complete, and date assignments in a spiral notebook. 

 

If you have further questions about homework, please contact your child’s 

teacher. 

 

-The Drabek Kindergarten Team 


